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During these uncertain times Chelsea Academy is pleased to share that the A level performance this 
year is slightly up on a year ago and marks another year of improvement. Over a quarter of all grades 
awarded were either an A* or A grade and over 58% were above a grade B.  With the changes in the 
grade awarding system these results are sure to go up further. However, as always our focus is on 
individual student success and this year our students have done amazingly well with top university offers 
across a range of subject areas. Congratulations to: 
 
Adrienna - A*AA - Cambridge to study Veterinary Science. 
Amier - A*A*A - Cambridge to study maths. 
Ali - A*A*AA - Cambridge to study maths. 
Ebed - A*A*A - Oxford (St Peter's College) to study Engineering 
Charlie - A*A*A*A - Queen Mary University of London to study Medicine 
Nicholas - A*AA - UCL to study Politics and International Relations 
Sanaa - A*A*A - LSE to study History 
Josue - A*A*B - UCL to study Law 
Jonathan - Oxford to study Engineering at Lady Margaret Hall after passing the foundation year. 
Nell - Bristol to study Medicine following a gap year 
 
Matt Williams, Principal​ said ‘These are a great set of results and destinations for a group of young 
people that worked so hard and then had the summer exams cancelled when they were ready to shine. 
We are celebrating the significant number of students that got into Oxbridge but also all of those that 
have done well and are now moving onto the next stage of their education journey or into the world of 
work. 
 
Over the past six years the results at the sixth form at Chelsea Academy have gone from strength to 
strength and a sixth form which started as 60 students has grown into one of 250 with more than 900 
applicants for September 2020. Students appreciate our academic success along with a nurturing and 
caring environment that ensures they do their best. We work with our students and support them when 
they need it and offer a range of extracurricular activities and opportunities which the top universities 
value and expect. There really is nowhere better locally to do your A levels. Well done to Mrs Holgate 
and her sixth form team and to all the students, parents and teaching staff who have worked tirelessly 
together. 
 
Jo Holgate, Assistant Principal​ said ‘We are so proud of all our students and the resilience they have 
shown over recent months. We are delighted with the fantastic university places secured this year and 
wish our students all the best as they continue their education and careers after Chelsea Academy.” 


